ELP0206

Dear Enfield Council

All these sites are Part of historic Enfie|d Chase, which played an important role in the development
of Enfield. The remaining parts of the Chase are unique in the southeast and a rare and valuable
landscape asset. The loss of these sites would cause Permanent harm not only to the Green Belt,
but also to the very character of the borough.

there are alternatives available to meet housing targets angd that the Green Bejt IS a precious
resource that should pe protected and preserved for futyre generations. It is too valuable to lose for
all the many environmental, ecological, €Conomic, public health and other reasons that have been
identified, eéspecially during the recent pandemic. The Council has 3 duty of care for the Green Belt,
in accordance with the London Plan and the National Planning Policy Framework [NPPF], and any
intentions to release parts of it should be taken oyt of the local plar.

The comments provided in thjs response to the consultation are My own views.

Regards



